PLEASE TAKE NOTICE
TOWN OF RIPLEY
WATER DISTRICT #5 AND SEWER DISTRICT #2

There has been in error in the calculations of the Water District #5 and Sewer District #2 Tax bills.  
Property owners in these Districts will be receiving their Property Tax Bills at a later date.
At this time the Town is waiting for the Chautauqua County Tax Department to send their new calculations for these districts and at that time the bills can be corrected and then sent out.      




